
 
 

Date: June 8, 2022 

To:  All Vendors 

Subject:  Addendum #3 

 

REFERENCE: P042-22 ASBESTOS REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL AT THE SILAS RAY 

POWER PLANT UNIT 5 

 

This Addendum forms part of the contract and clarifies, corrects or modifies original proposal 

document.   

 

Question 1: Who will remove the windows on West elevation in order to allow for moving 

equipment and bagging out of asbestos? 

 

 Answer 1: The awarded contractor will be responsible for removing and re-installing the 

windows, if applicable.   

 

Question 2: Do you have power and potable water available on each floor?  

 

 Answer 2: Yes, it is available on each floor.   

 

Question 3: Is there a 3 phase 50 amp breaker available on each floor? 

 

 Answer 3: Yes, they are available on each floor.   

 

Question 4: What is the live load rating per floor? 

 

 Answer 4: The load is 250 psf per floor. 

 

Question 5: Is Electronic bid submittal allowed? 

 

 Answer 5: No, as per Legal notice, electronic transmission or facsimile of RFP will not be 

acceptable.   

 

Question 6: Will workers need TWIC cards or other site-specific training?  

 

 Answer 6: No, BPUB does not require TWIC cards or any site-specific training. 

 

Question 7: Will the requirement to maintain an office in the county for 1 year be waived? 

 

 Answer 7: No, it is part of the minimum qualifications as stated on page 3. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The signature of the company agent, for the acknowledgement of this addendum, shall be 

required.  Complete information below and return via e-mail to: hlopez@brownsville-

pub.com. 

  

 

 I hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum. 

 

Company:            

Agent Name:           

Agent Signature:          

Address:           

City:       State:     Zip:   

Phone Number:      E-mail address:     

 

 

If you have any further questions about the Proposal, call 956-983-6375. 
 

Hugo E. Lopez 
BY:  Hugo E. Lopez 

         Purchasing          
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